[bookmark: _GoBack]We salute the courage of the three amazing women from Oxford
 Pedestrians Association who put their bodies in front of cars trying
 to illegally drive through Oriel Square(Oxford Mail, 27th April 2021).
 You are amazing. Thank you Deborah, Sushila and Cinderella.
 The sense of unjustified entitlement felt by some car drivers is
 clearly illustrated by the driver who called the police to remove the
women when it was the car drivers themselves who were breaking the
 law. We need a general change of attitude. Walking and cycling need to
 be top priority before cars instead of the current mind set which sees
 the needs of cars as paramount. But current arrangements in the City
 Centre do not do enough to make this happen. We need:

Pedestrianisation of the whole of Broad Street, Queen Street and most of
St Giles, with good cycle tracks, as the start of creating a City Centre
that looks and feels different to all users. With fountains and trees in
more places, a more attractive City Centre can be salvaged from
excessive traffic and the effects of the Covid 19 crisis.

Yours sincerely,

Hazel and Steve Dawe, Cowley Area Transport Group - www.catg.org.uk
